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NOTICE OF PUBLIC OFFICIALS
(ELECTED OR APPOINTED)
ATTENDING A RECEPTION FOR MEMBERS OF
BLOOMINGTON CITY BOARDS & COMMISSIONS
ON
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2019

The Public is Hereby Noticed that elected and appointed city officials will be
attending an Appreciation Reception on Tuesday, October 15, 2019 from 5:00 PM
to 7:00 PM at the Bloomington Center for Performing Arts (Ballroom), located at
600 N. East Street; Bloomington, IL 61701.

Please feel free to contact the Administrative Office at (309) 434-2210 from 8:00
AM to 5:00 PM should you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice.
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